## **Legal Notice**

## Missoula Urban Transportation District FY 2023 Budget – Permissive Medical Levy

Notice is hereby given that a virtual public hearing will be held on May 26, 2022, at noon via Zoom, for the purpose of receiving public comment on the MUTD Board action requesting a permissive medical levy provided by the MT legislature. For information about how to join the meeting or provide public comment, visit <a href="mountainline.com/meetings">mountainline.com/meetings</a>. Contact Mary Hanson, Director of Finance, at 406-543-8386 for further information.